
Nikki’s 
Notes 

   Last month we 
shared with you 
that Joshua and 
Julie started 
homeschooling. Oct. 1st 
they also began going to a local 
Cambodian school. Since we are 
able to finish our homeschooling 
in the mornings, they can attend 
Cambodian school in the 
afternoons. This opportunity will 
help them to learn the Khmer 
language as well as make many 
new friends. To be honest, it’s a 
very difficult transition for them 
to go to a school where they 
don’t understand what people 
are saying. However, even after 
only two days they were both 
excited about the friends they 
have made and the new words 
they are learning to read and 
write! The mother part of me 
wants to keep them as close as I 
can forever, but Matt and I 
believe this is best for them at 
this time. Would you please pray 
the Lord would protect them at 
their new school and give many 
new opportunities to spread the 
gospel in this community? Thank 
you!

October 4, 2019

Faithful Friends, Family, and Supporters, 

We have a few personal praises to share with you this 
month. First of all, God has once again given us favor 
with the government regarding the work permits that we 
now need. Matt has already received his, and Nikki’s is in 
the mail. Secondly, we thank the Lord for helping us 
through a medical trial that had both Matt and Julie in 
the hospital for dengue fever. Though this disease can be 
quite serious, God gave protection and quick recoveries. 

Please pray with us about an 
upcoming opportunity for gospel 
proclamation. For some time, we 
have burdened to try to get on the 
radio with a Christian program. The 
local station is favorable to this, and 
we are working to develop a 
program. This is an involved project, 
and we ask you all to pray that the 
Lord will help in the translating of 
lessons as well as the recording. 
Lord willing, if we can prepare a 
month’s worth of material, we will 
launch the program beginning in 
November. Please continue to pray for our door to door 
evangelism efforts, as well as the opportunities to witness 
through the many relationships we are building here in 
Memot. We are always conscious of our great need of the 
Lord’s power.  

For His Name’s Sake,

The Brown Family  
Romans 15:20-21

Prayer Requests 

• Government relations 

• Spiritual strength

• New relationships

• Health

Recording for Radio
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